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Monday, 1 June 2020 

Keybridge Capital Limited 07 – Panel Application Withdrawn 

The Panel has consented to a request from Bentley Capital Limited and Scarborough 
Equities Pty Ltd to withdraw their application to the Panel dated 16 March 2020 in 

relation to the affairs of Keybridge Capital Limited (see TP20/16).  

The Panel is satisfied that it is not against the public interest to consent to the 

applicants withdrawing their application.  The Panel will publish its reasons for the 

decision to consent to the withdrawal in due course on its website 

www.takeovers.gov.au.  

The sitting Panel appointed to consider this matter was Chelsey Drake, Bruce 

McLennan and Sharon Warburton (sitting President). 
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